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Scripture Memory Challenge:  

Bible verse to memorize for February: 
John 8:12 

When Jesus spoke again to the people, he said,  
“I am the light of the world.  

Whoever follows me will never walk in darkness,  
but will have the light of life.” 

In	Greek	–	to phos tou kosmou	–	translated	“Light of the World”	
We are challenging our students to memorize scripture verses this year that go along 

with our recital theme of “Names of God.” God has laid on my heart to deepen our 
understanding of who He is. Our recital theme this year will revolve around this concept. 
Please help your child work on memorizing this bible verse by their last class date in this 
month, they will earn a lollipop and get their name on our scripture memory wall. 
 
No Class:     

• There will be NO classes over February (Winter) Break - Monday, February 17th or 
Wednesday, February 19th 

• Reminder – if Oswego City School District closes due to snow, or cancels after school 
activities, dance will be cancelled for that evening. 
 

Costume Costs –  
These have been added to students’ accounts and statements have been emailed. If you are in need 
of additional time to pay off costumes in installments, please reach out. I am happy to help come up 
with a payment plan if needed. We are reusing old costumes that I had for one dance at each "level" 
Opal (ballet and Jazz is an all in one costume, and Opal tap is reusing one I own), Sapphire (Ballet is 
reusing a costume), & Pearl (Tap is reusing a costume). So, if there is not a charge on your account for 
these costumes, it is not a mistake! Pearl Jazz we are undecided on as of yet so I may be adding a 
charge to that account later if we can't make our African idea pull together. Sapphire Tap costumes 
need alterations so there is a $5 charge added to cover that. Thank you for your understanding! 
Please send payments for February tuition and costumes in with your child to dance in the next 
couple of weeks. Checks - Creation Studio LLC, or cash. Thank you! Please note costumes will not be 
sent home until all payments are caught up. 
 
Picture Week: 
 We will plan to take pictures during classes on March 24th and 26th. Please plan ahead that 
costumes will need to be steamed by then, and a parent will need to attend class with your child that 
night to assist with costume changes, hair and any makeup you would like on your child for pictures.  
 



RECITAL!!!!  
We are so excited that Hannibal High School is going to allow us to use their building again for 
recital! Please mark your calendars for these dates, both dress rehearsal and recital are 
mandatory for all dancers.  

• Dress Rehearsal – Friday, May 30th at 4:30 pm 
o Plan ahead that you may need to arrange picking up your child from school or 

getting out of work early to arrive by this time. 
• Recital – Saturday, May 31st at 1pm 

o Dancers will arrive by 11:30am to prepare 
 

         
 

Blessings,  
Miss Jessica 

 


